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      BY E-MAIL  
 
 
March 19, 2018 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
BoardSec@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  OEB Staff Submission 

OM Limited Partnership 
Application for certificate of public convenience and necessity 
OEB File No. EB-2017-0289 

 
 
Please accept OEB staff’s apologies for the attached late submission in the mater of 

OMLP’s application for a certificate, EB-2017-0289. In view of the fact that this 

submission is one business day late, OEB staff suggest that OMLP be granted an 

additional three days to file its reply. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Ritchie Murray 
Project Advisor 
 
c. All parties in EB-2017-0289 
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